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Mail-in voting in Oregon has been proven effective, with very little fraud. Voting by 

mail leaves a paper trail — a critical feature for exposing fraud. What about the 

military? They are often overseas and MUST vote by mail. What about the elderly 

who can't get to polls. Who will fund the staffing at the polls if this goes into effect? I 

am totally against the idea of eliminating mail-in ballots in Oregon! 


